29th January 2021

Dear Parents/Guardian,

In view of the latest Covid-19 situation in Hong Kong and for safety of all students, we have decided to shift to on-line teaching mode for S.6 student from Feb 1 to Feb 10, 2021.

For S.1 to S.5 students, the examination from Feb 1 to Feb 10 will be cancelled. But the examination papers will be distributed to students. All students are required to complete the papers and return to the respective subject teachers as per subject teacher instruction. All the marks of these papers will be recorded officially and will be used for performance assessment. Students should finish these papers earnestly.

Please check school email and school website regularly for updated class arrangement.

Yours faithfully,

areenah S. Y. Ho

Principal

## 敬啟者:

鑑於目前本港新冠肺炎疫情持續反覆,為保障師生安全,本校由2月1日到2月10日期間會轉為網上授課。

中一至中五級在此段期間不用回校考試,惟學生必須按老師指示完成考試卷,並在指定日期之前交回任教老師。考試總分會按所有考卷的表現計算,請各位家長協助督促 貴子弟完成考卷。

請家長定時查閱學校電郵及網頁,留意最新的上學安排。

此致 貴家長



校長



謹啟

二零二一年一月二十九日